
  
   

 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian              20 June 2016 
 
PENCELLI– Sunday 26 June to Friday 1 July 2016 
 
I am writing with regard the final confirmed travel details to and from Plas Pencelli on the above dates. Also just to 
drop in a couple of reminders for the boys following our final meeting. 
 
I would like to stress the importance of including bin liners/waterproof stuff sacks in the boy’s kit. More than one of the 
activities will involve partial submersion in water and the centre itself has limited drying facilities. When it comes to 
storage of wet, smelly clothes in shared dorms these bin liners become essential, not to mention for the journey home 
and re-packing of luggage as a whole.  
 
The Centre at Pencelli insures all staff and pupils for public liability and the School also has personal accident and 
travel insurance, which covers all pupils.  If you wish to take out your own insurance you are free to do so. 
 
The following information should sufficiently detail our travel arrangements and emergency contact details 

 
 
Depart: 
 

Meet at BWS      Sun 24
th

 June   1.30 pm  
(Please check in with your Group Leader so we know who has arrived) 
 
Depart BWS     Sun 24

th
 June 2.00 pm 

 
Arrive Pencelli     Sun 24

th
 June 5.30 pm (Approx) 

 
Return: 
 

Depart Pencelli    Fri 1
st

 July  2.00 pm 
 
Arrive BWS      Fri 1

st
 July  6:00 pm (Approx) 

 
 
The address for the week is:  Pencelli Outdoor Education Centre 

   Plas Pencelli 
   Pencelli 
   Brecon 
   LD3 7LX 
 

 
Telephone: in case of emergency only the Warden’s office number is: 01874 665241 

 
A payphone will be available for your son to use during the week. (Tel: 01874 665909). There is also a tuck shop 
which will be open during the evenings, from which the boys can buy sweets and soft drinks and souvenirs.  I leave it 
entirely to your discretion how much pocket money your son travels with but can recommend around £15 for the week. 
I will remind the boys that they will be entirely responsible for their own money during the week. 

 

 

 



  
   

 

 

 
 
 
Please keep an eye on the twitter feeds @BWSTrips for updates, I will also make sure the boys keep you updated 
personally if they have a mobile phone, regarding our return journey. 

 

 
I hope this covers the final few questions, but if you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me at 
school – the easiest way is by email: jmo@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
J M Oldham 
(email-jmo@bws.wilts.sch.uk) 


